
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  All Residents – Summer Gardens 
 
FROM: Real Estate 360 Property Advisory 
 
DATE: March 8, 2021 
 
RE:  ELEVATOR #2 REPAIRS  
 
ThyssenKrupp Elevators will be at Summer Gardens on 
Tuesday March 16th, 2021 to replace the governor 
ropes on Elevator #2.  This work is expected to be 
completed by the end of the day on Thursday March 
18, 2021. 
 
While this work is underway, Elevator #1 will be the only 
elevator in operation.  Residents should expect delays 
with elevator wait times and to allow extra time when 
leaving for appointments etc. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for 
your patience. 
 


